Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee
PO BOX 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600.

Dear Sir
Re:-Senator John Madigan’s Health insurance Amendment ( Medicare Funding for
certain types of Abortion) Bill 2013.

We are not in favour of Medicare Funding being used for the purpose of funding procedure
for the aborting of babies, simply to select the desired gender of the child. This means we
consider it inappropriate for Medicare funds to be used in any way to offset the cost of any
medical procedures or hospital charges. Medicare funds should not be wasted on personal
wishes, but kept for genuine medical needs not choices.

if all baby girls were aborted, in time this could cause a large imbalance in future generations
with the resulting problems.

We are not in favour of this Amendment being passed
Yours faithfully

) i
Les Ross
On behalf of Les & Esther W Ross





